
	

	

Minutes	of	the	HRSC	April	Board	Meeting	

April	25,	1	PM	at	Barros	Pizza	on	7th	Street.	

Mary	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	1:00.	

March	minutes	were	distributed	early	in	the	month,	there	were	no	issues.			

Kevin’s	Webmaster	Report	

Nothing	out	of	the	ordinary.		Things	are	status	quo.			

Doug’s	Treasurer	Report	

Doug	reported	some	income	from	membership	renewals.		Audit	of	the	books	discussed.		Doug	will	set	something	
us	including	volunteers	Kevin,	Kay	and	Mary.	

Jim’s	Scholarship	Report				

Jim	is	leaving	the	Scholarship	Board	where	he	is	the	chairman.		He	is	also	leaving	the	HRSC	board.		Sperry	
club	members	can’t	apply	for	scholarships	unless	they	are	also	HRSC	members.		We	discussed	how	to	
get	that	message	out	to	the	Sperry	membership,	there	is	no	action.	

Jim	discussed	needing	more	members	for	scholarship	board,	Cheryl	is	interested	in	finding	out	more.				

Barbara	reports	the	cruise	price	has	gone	up	for	those	that	haven’t	booked	yet.			

Mary	reported	on	the	Spring	Picnic.		45	are	coming	and	6	are	in	both	clubs.	The	ice	breaker	has	been	
approved	and	the	50/50.		Cheryl	is	doing	the	icebreaker	and	table	cloths.			She	wasn’t	at	the	meeting	
because	of	illness	but	plans	to	be	there	tomorrow.		Doug	is	cooking	and	doing	the	canned	food	drive.	

Kay	reported	on	the	Bridge	status	and	needs	changes	by	Friday.		Member	survey	results	will	be	
discussed	in	the	fall.		Planning	events	will	be	discussed	at	the	fall	meeting.		Mary	will	provide	the	people	
who	are	running	in	the	board	election.		Next	meeting	will	be	29	May.	

Mary	adjourned	the	meeting	at	2:47	pm.	

Regards,	Rick				


